
 

 

Madeley Primary School | 17 June 2014 

Term 2: June Mid-Winter Christmas 
greetings from Camp Australia Madeley! 

A huge welcome to our new coordinator Jaymee! She will 
be taking over as of Wednesday the 18th June. We would 
like to wish a final farewell to Sharon her last day will be 
Tuesday 17th June 

For the past few weeks, our theme has been Christmas in 
June; we have been making decorations, decorating the 
Christmas tree and making cards. We would like to invite 
everyone to our room to view your children’s creations 

An exciting activity that all the children wanted to get 
involved in was our puff paint experiment. The kids all 
enjoyed experimenting with a new type of painting. This 
helped the children in supporting their fine motor skills, 
learning about new textures, and how to make this special 
paint 

INGREDIENTS: 

1 Cup of self-rising flour 
2 teaspoons of salt 
1 teaspoon of baking powder 
1 cup of water 
2-3 drop of food colouring 

Method: Combine the self-raising flower, salt, and baking 
powder in a bowl, add water gradually, and then stir in food 
colouring. Pour into paint/sauce bottles or plastic glad lock 
bags. If in glad lock bags cut a hole in the corner. 
Microwave for 30 seconds and 1 minute if paint is thick. 

The last few days the children have been really interested 
in the soccer world cup, they have been perusing news and 
picture articles, making flags for the teams they are 
supporting, and organizing soccer tournaments.  We will be 
having our own world cup day during our holiday 
programme, which  begins on the 7th July.  There will be 
lots of fun activities, incursions and excursions to look 
forward too. Parents are able to view the holiday 
programme on line or at your nearest camp Australia 
service.   

Parents whose immunization records have not been 
sighted by the coordinator, could you please bring 
them in as soon as possible  

Thank you 

Enjoy the holidays and we look forward to seeing you at 
our holiday programme 

The Team at Madeley Camp Australia 

 

Kind regards,  
The Camp Australia Madeley Team. 

Frozen Hand Fun with Krista! 

Frozen Hand Fun with Krista! 

Frozen Hand Fun with Krista! 

Emily showing off her  
Reindeer mask! 

Verity, Erin and Joanna painting with 
coloured ice blocks. 

Top: Tommy and Abbey enjoying some 
colouring-in 

Top Right: Prehna building a mote. 

Bottom Right: Daniel, Josh and Luke 
enjoying the festivities. 

Bottom Left: Laney, Annemie, Ally, 
Prehna and Erin playing Leap-Frog 


	Madeley Primary School | 17 June 2014
	Term 2: June Mid-Winter Christmas greetings from Camp Australia Madeley!

